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WELCOME!
We are so glad you decided to join the CCWC family for worship
today! Our hope is that you will encounter the love of Jesus and be
encouraged in your faith journey! Further, we also want to aid you
in taking your NEXT STEP! Part of our mission as a church is to aid
all people in taking their NEXT STEP in faith, to become a disciple
who makes disciples. This bulletin is intended to
communicate details and express information on
how to make this vision a reality!

FIRST-TIME GUESTS
Thanks for joining us! Help yourself to some complementary coffee at our Café in
the Lobby! Grab a chair and connect with others, or take a moment to tour and
check out our facility.
Please visit our Info Center! We’d love to meet you, present you with a free gift
today, and make a donation in your name to our monthly COMMUNITY PROJECT
or PARTNER.
We love children and want you to know your kids are welcome here! We have
kids’ ministry for birth-6th grade during each worship service. If you prefer to keep
your children with you but they become restless, we invite you to take advantage
of the live-feed video in our main lobby or in the lobby of our kids ministry area.

GET CONNECTED
Have questions or want to know more?

There are lots of ways to find out what is going on at CCWC:
1. Fill out the CONNECT CARD in the seat in front of you and take it to the Info Center
2. Scan the virtual CONNECT CARD and follow the prompts through the appropriate link.
3. Stop by the Info Center to talk with a knowledgeable volunteer who can answer

questions, get you connected, and pray for you.
4. Sign up to receive our e-News Letter on the virtual or hard copy CONNECT CARD.
5. Visit our website at ccwconline.com or our Facebook page.
6. Call or stop by the church office Monday - Thursday 8am - 4pm 740-698-2292

CCWC ANNOUNCEMENTS & INFORMATION

Membership Classes
March 29 & April 5
If you are interested in becoming a member of Christ
Community Wesleyan Church or would like to learn more
about what the Wesleyan Church believes, there will be a
class taught by Pastor Steve on March 29, and April 5, at
6:30 PM. Both classes are required. Please sign up by
scanning the QR code on the seat in front of you, by
signing up at the Information Center in the lobby, or by
calling the CCWC office Mon.-Thur. 8 AM-4 PM at
740-698-2292.

Kairos
Volunteer Opportunities
Kairos is a prison ministry that takes the love of God to
men and woman who need it most. In order to volunteer,
everyone must go through a security check, training, and
team formation meetings. It is now time to begin this
process. Team formation meeting will be held at a church
in Lancaster, OH on the following dates: March 18, March
25, April 1, April 15, and April 22. The Kairos weekend
event inside the prison will begin Thurs. April 27 and goes
through that Sunday. For more information, please call or
text Tom Dishong (740) 591-4353.

CCWC Kids
Easter Extravaganza
CCWC Kids is having an Easter Extravaganza and we
need your help! We are looking for candy donations for
our Easter egg hunt. You may drop off bags of individually
wrapped candy that will fit into a plastic egg, at the table
in the lobby. You may drop them off anytime in the month
of March. Thank you for your continued support of CCWC
Kids Ministry!

Sunday Evenings
CCWC Kids Ministry Birth - 4th Grade–6pm-7:30pm
Club 56 5th - 6th Grade–6pm-7:30pm
Youth Ministry 7th - 12th Grade–6pm-7:30pm
Adult CC Groups 6pm-7:15pm

Tonight starts Season 2 of The Chosen



Greetings CCWC Family!
As many of you probably already know the original CCWC facility is
nearing 25 years of age. The reality is we are in the midst of making
some considerable repairs. Over the past couple of years the
leadership of CCWC has been in the process of making repairs
where needed from HVAC units, to flooring updates, to plumbing
and electrical needs, and beyond; all recognizing these are common
issues for any facility after 25 years of existence. As we have been
assessing the building and continuing to put together plans for
additional necessary improvements and repairs we have found that
the asphalt shingled portion of the roof is in need of replacement
and repair. Most recently some places have even begun to leak,
opening the door for interior damage. Sun, wind, snow, and time
have all played a role in the deterioration of our current roof.
After a great deal of research and the collection of countless bids by
our Facilities Manager, Joe Frazier and the Trustees a plan was
presented, including one of the bids, to the LBA for approval. The
LBA in turn accepted the bid and the project is scheduled to take
place this Spring. The total cost of this project will be in the range of
$114,000. At this time we do have the means to cover this project in
a maintenance account in our savings. However, it would wipe out
nearly the entire amount. This is concerning because of the age of
the building and because we already know of other, less urgent
needs are that pending.
Our ask as a Local Board of Administration is that our church family
would prayerfully consider giving, over and above your tithe to this
project. Today we will be facilitating a special offering for this
project, but you can give through August. One hundred percent of
the gifts and offerings given to this project will go directly toward
off-setting it's total cost.
Thank you all for prayerfully considering how you can contribute to
this project and to being good stewards of what God has given us.
Please reach out to me, Joe Frasier, or any member of the Local
Board of Administration with any questions.
God bless you,
Pastor Steve

CCWC Local Board of Administration:
Rusty Thomas Dan Allwine
Kathy Hoisington Linda Rice
Jared Moser Stephanie Morris
Todd Wood
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